
John Trull 

From: Foster, Greg 
Sent: 
To: 

05/18/2005 09:43:08 AM 
Perniciaro, Stephen 

CC: Mead, Joseph P.; Doolittle, James F.; 
Ed D.; Foster, Greg 

BCC: 
Subject: RE: New M700 Fire Control 

This does not include 40 X or M~24 rifles at this time as these 

Gregory A. Foster 
Gregory A. Foster 
Director of Sales 
Military, Law Enforcement 
and Federal Agencies 
336-548-8794 " 0 
336-548-8798 - FAX 
336-337 -3528 - Mobile 
visit us on the WEB 
remingtonLE.com 
God Bless America 

From: Perniciaro, Stephen 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2005 
To: Foster, Greg 
Cc: Mead, Joseph P.: Doolittle, 
Subject: New M700 Fire Control 

Greg. 

We are planning to change 

Let me know if you have 

Steve P. 

Stephen Pern;;i§ci~a~ro!~.,tPl.'.Et;·;·j ;\ )tt·•••·•••·• } } Engineering ·:.' 
Ren1ington Arms 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion. NY 13357 
315-895-3365 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

group anyway. 

MAE00011709 


